
Area Budget 2024/25 – Applications for funding dealt with etc. 
 
9 With reference to the minutes of the Council’s City Administration Committee 
of 21st March 2024, when the committee approved the 2024/25 Area Budget 
allocations, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, advising 
  
(1) of the current position in relation to the Area Partnership’s budget for 2024/25;  

 
(2) that the Victoria Park Area Partnership’s Budget allocation for 2024/25 was 

£59,732.90 and that £57,291.81 had been allocated to date, leaving a balance 
of £2,441.09; and 
 

(3) of the applications for funding from the Area Budget for 2024/25. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership  
 

(a) noted  
 
(i) the position regarding the Area Budget allocation for 2024/25; and 

 
(ii) the 6 applications dealt with under delegated functions, as detailed in 

the report; and 
 
(b) dealt with applications for funding as follows, the grant awards being subject 

to the conditions detailed in the report:   
 

Applicant 
 

Purpose of application Decision 

Weekday Wow Factor Towards the cost to pilot additional 
activities that would be 
incorporated within existing 
daytime discos at the Victoria Park 
Bowling Club 
 

Awarded £940 

Victoria Park 
Community Trust 

Towards the cost to undertake 
essential repair and service work 
to the Oswald Clock 
 

Awarded £900 

 
 


